
  

We are grateful for all the supporters, volunteers, and donors who make this ministry a success. 

We are excited to share with you what God is doing in the lives of children and families in our 

valley. This summer has been filled with experiences of God's faithfulness and grace. Thank you 

for your prayers and continued support. 

Blessings! 

CEF Committee 

Serving the 

Coachella Valley 
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Newsletter 

Welcome Monica! 

Monica started volunteering with CEF in 2022 

and eventually became a member of the 

committee. She has immersed herself in 

becoming trained with CEF and helping to 

train others. She has been a faithful servant 

and has now taken a step of faith in becoming 

a part time staff member as Ministry Assistant. 

Please keep her in prayer as she passionately 

serves the Lord and the little ones. 

Good News Club Mother's Day 

Fundraiser Breakfast 

On Mother's day weekend, many gathered in support of CEF. We were blessed to enjoy 

great food, to hear the children sing, and to be encouraged by our guest speaker, Pastor 

Paul Cedar, who reminded us of the importance of reaching the next generation with the 

Gospel. Prior to this event, the CEF Committee met together for 7 Saturdays to plan and 

pray for this annual fundraiser. God showed up in a mighty way and we were reminded of 

the awesome power of prayer. In order to fund our 12 Good News Clubs, we needed to 

fund our efforts in sharing the Good News with as many children as we can reach in the 

Coachella Valley. Thank you to everyone who contributed in any way, and all glory be to our 

Great God! 



  

Christian Youth in Action 

We believe in training and investing in our Youth because 

they are our next generation.  CYIA provides training, 

materials, and ministry opportunities to help students 

confidently share their faith with children in their very own 

communities by teaching 5-Day Clubs. This year we were 

blessed to send 2 Youth and 1 adult to CYIA. Upon their 

return, they were equipped and excited to teach in three 5- 

Day Clubs in our community. We have received a grant to 

fund more students to go to CYIA next year! 

Video- What is CYI A 

Video- 2024 CYI A 

Summer Mission Outreach in the Coachella Valley 

This year we were so 

blessed to bring the 

Gospel message to 

children in 3 different 

locations. The children 

learned there is only One 

Way to get to heaven. Our 

Youth helped to teach this 

message through Bible 

lessons, memory verses, 
songs and much more. 

The Gospel was shared 

with 57 children & 21 of 

those children made 

decisions for salvation! 

https://youtu.be/2VuEtyW2FrU?si=77bSPYJq6gbUodu-
https://youtu.be/2VuEtyW2FrU?si=77bSPYJq6gbUodu-
https://youtu.be/JCG9hLbL4gU?si=DPfvO--CaPgAnK0g
https://youtu.be/JCG9hLbL4gU?si=DPfvO--CaPgAnK0g


  

Super Seminar Training 

If you are interested in learning how to 

share the Gospel message in an easy 

effective way, then this training is for 

you. This training will also equip those in 

volunteering in a Good News Club. 

Please register on our website and 

share with others. 

Saturday September 7, 9am-3pm @ 

CEF Office 42600 Cook St Suite 136 

Palm Desert 92211 

Educator's Prayer Breakfast 

As the new school year begins, we want to 

come before the Lord together in prayer. 

We will lift up the schools, educators and 

children of the Coachella Valley and 

Morongo Basin. Please register below and 

share with others. 

Saturday September 21, 8am-11am @ 

Our Saviors Church 1020 Ramon Rd. 

Palm Springs 92264 

 

CEF SoCal Rally 

We are excited to invite you to a time of fellowship and inspiration as we hear from our CEF 
President, Jeremiah Cho, and others. This event is open to anyone involved with CEF 
SoCal including staff, volunteers, prayer partners, church partners, donors, etc.  

NOVEMBER 2, 2024, 10 AM - 2 PM @ FIRST CHRISTIAN CHURCH 1207 MAIN STREET 
HUNTINGTON BEACH 92648 

How can YOU be involved? 

We need VOLUNTEERS 

“Every Child, Every Nation, Every Day” is our vision. Our 

goal is to reach as many children as we can with the 

lifesaving message of the Gospel. Is God calling you to 

be involved in the lives of children for His kingdom’s 

sake? 

Prayerfully consider becoming a volunteer with CEF. 

Sign-up on our website! 

Here is a list of the current 

schools we have Good News 

Club at. 

- Two Bunch Palms (DHS)  
- Rio Vista (Cathedral City) 
- Bubbling Wells (DHS) 

- Salvation Army (Cathedral City) 

- Julius Corsini (DHS) 
- Sunny Sands (Cathedral City) 

- Las Palmitas (Thermal) 

- Ronald Regan (Palm Desert) 

- Valle Del Sol (Coachella) 

- Amelia Earhart (Indio) 
- Desert Christian Academy  

  (Bermuda Dunes) 

- Mecca Elementary School 

We have other schools that want a Good 

News Club, but we don't have enough 

volunteers to staff them. "The harvest is 

plentiful, but the workers are few." 

 

Mark your calendars! 



 

 

We need TEACHER 

HOSTS 

Are you a public school 

teacher who would be 

willing to open your 

classroom after school to 

host a Good News Club? 

We would love for you to 

partner with us in our 

mission to bring the 

Gospel to the children!  

 

We need PRAYER 

PARTNERS 

There is power in prayer! 

We would like to share 

our specific requests with 

you for the ministry and 

the children. Please click 

below so you may stayed 

informed of prayer needs 

informed of prayer needs 

and updates. 

 I Sign-up on our website! 

We need SUPPORT 

In order to meet the needs 

of the children and the 

ministry, we need financial 

support. Would you 

prayerfully consider 

becoming a faithful donor? 

Please sign-up on our 

website to join the blessing 

found in sharing our gifts to 

further His Kingdom. 

EVERY CHILD. EVERY NATION. EVERY DAY. 

https://cefcoachella.org/ 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 10754, Palm Desert, CA 92255 

Local Director: Lida Stevens - (760) 844-3174 - lida.cefcoachella@gmail.com 

 


